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Dear Raymond

Subject: Australian Greenhouse Office submission relating to the Department of
Employment and Workplace Relations Statement of Evidence

The Department of Employment and Workplace Relations (DEWR) would like to thank you
for forwarding Mr. Woodford's submission relating to the DEWR proposal for fitout work at
29-31 Brindabella Business Park.

DEWR’s project team have read and noted Mr. Woodford’s comments and would like to
thank him for taking interest in the project and preparing his submission.

DEWR would appreciate your assistance with providing Mr. Woodford with this response
and will appreciate any further feedback or correspondence on the project.

Should you wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,
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Michael Barlow

Director

Property and Facilities Management Team
Department of Employment and Workplace Relations
Ph: (02) 6121 6984

Fax: (02) 6276 7491

Email: michael.bar]
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